
Rhonda P. Merritt Suite 700 
State Regulatory Manager- 
Florida Tallahassee, FL 32301 

101 N. Monroe St. 

904 425-6342 
FAX: 904 425-6343 

March 30,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Review of Numbering Resources Pursuant to FPSC Order No. PSC-00-0543-PA-TI?; Letter 
from Cheryl R. Bulecza-Banks Dated August 17,2000 

PROPRIETAFZY INFORMATION ENCLOSED 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

EncIosed for filing is the confidential and proprietary version of AT&T Communications of the 
Southem States, Inc. ’s number utilization data concerning numbering assignment. Since these 
procedures contain proprietary confidential business information of AT&T, please treat the 
enclosed pursuant to Rule 25-22.006. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Rhonda P. Memtt 

cc: Rick Wright 
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